
Gheri Mclachlan

City of Kawartha Lakes
PO Box 9000 Francis St.
Lindsay, ON
KgV 5R8
Telephone: 7 05-324-94 1 1

Fax:705-324-8110
Sent to: agendaitems@citv.kawarthalakes.on. ca

June 27,2017

RE: Request for Exemption - CKL Noise Bylaw, 2005-025

To Whom lt May Concern:

Please be advised that Adam Anderson and I will be holding our wedding reception on Saturday
July 29, 2017 from 3 p.m. until approximately 1 a.m. We are expecting approximately 70
guests, 75 including vendors.

As such, we are requesting an exemption of the CKL Noise Bylaw for the duration of this event.

We will have audio equipment to play music throughout the event, and will have various
speeches and announcements to be made.

The Wedding Reception will be held at 776 Killarney Bay Road, Cameron, ON, KOM 1G0 at the
residence of Ron and Debra Mclachlan who have given us permission to use their property for
the purpose of this event. The reception will be held outside, regardless of weather conditions.

Should you require additional information pertaining to this event andlor request, please do not
hesitate to contact me with the information provided above.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely

Cheri McLachlan


